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Title
Judicial Branch Technology | Hybrid Courtroom Findings and Recommendations (No Action
Required)
Summary
In 2021, the Information Technology Advisory Committee convened the Advancing the Hybrid Courtroom
Workstream to study how courts have ensured successful remote proceedings since the onset of the COVID-19
pandemic in March 2020, make recommendations regarding best practices for technology and equipment for
remote proceedings, and assist with development of a request for proposal consistent with those findings and
recommendations. The workstream has now issued its final findings and recommendations in the Report of the
Advancing the Hybrid Courtroom Workstream: Findings and Recommendations, which summarizes the
workstream’s work and sets forth a framework for courtrooms that are optimized for proceedings involving any
number of physical or remote participants.
Speakers
Hon. Sheila F. Hanson, Chair, Information Technology Advisory Committee
Hon. Samantha P. Jessner, Vice-Chair, Information Technology Advisory Committee
Mr. Adam D. Creiglow, Chief Information Officer, Superior Court of Marin County
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